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NEWS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release – 12/29/2024 

Fort Worth Police Homicide Investigation  
 

Fort Worth, TX- On Saturday, December 28, 2024 at 4:44 p.m., Fort Worth Police responded to 
the 2900 block of Buckskin Run Street where call details advised that a person had been shot. 
 
Officers found a female shooting victim in the parking lot at that location and it appeared she 
had been shot multiple times.   
 
She was then transported to a local hospital in critical condition where she was pronounced 
deceased at the hospital. 
 
Officers had been searching for the suspected shooter and at approximately 5:52 p.m. the 
suspect was located driving a vehicle on the North Freeway northbound near Westport Pkwy. A 
traffic pursuit ensued and the suspect vehicle eventually came to a stop near 10001 N Frwy, 
southbound. 
 
It is believed that it was at that time that the suspect shot himself.  He was pronounced 
deceased on scene.  No officers fired their weapon(s) nor were any officers or civilians injured. 
 
Homicide and Major Case are currently investigating this incident. 
 
The cause of death and identity of the deceased will be confirmed by the Medical Examiner. 
 
If any further details become available that can be shared, an update will be provided. 
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